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JoAnn Sutton

From: JoAnn Sutton

Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 11:52 AM

To: David Krech; Sumita Mukhoty

Cc: George Li

Subject: Withdrawal Letter for ALD Telecom/Andiamo Telecom ASG (ITC-ASG-20080731-00362)

Attachments: 20090304114644

Attached FYI is a withdrawal letter for the ALD Telecom/Andiamo Telecom Assignment application. | will dismiss
the application in IBFS but it will not go on PN.

3/4/2009
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JoAnn Sutton TTC~PANG

From: JoAnn Sutton
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2009 1:08 PM

To: 'Angela Janssen'; ibsecretary@fcc.gov; Adrienne Downs Py
Subject: RE: ALD Telecom L.L.C. and Andiamo Telecom, L.L.C. Pk k., w
Angela, T

This action has already been taken in IBFS; the application shows that it was withdrawn at applicant’s request
with an effective date of February 19, 2009. The official copy of the withdraw letter is posted under “Other
Filings”.

JoAnn

From: Angela Janssen [mailto:ajanssen@telecomcounsel.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2009 10:40 AM

To: ibsecretary@fcc.gov; JoAnn Sutton; Adrienne Downs
Subject: ALD Telecom L.L.C. and Andiamo Telecom, L.L.C.

To whom it may concern,

Attached please find withdrawal of Section 214 between ALD Telecom L.L.C. and Andiamo
Telecom, L.L.C.

Can you let me know when the withdrawal should occur and when it would show up on the
IBFS system.

Thanks -
E LanceSteinhart_LOGO_

Angela M. Janssen, Regulatory Specialist
Lance J.M. Steinhart, P.C.

1720 Windward Concourse, Suite 115
Alpharetta, Georgia 30005
www.telecomcounsel.com

(678) 775-2253 (Direct Dial)

(770) 232-9208 (Office Fax)

(678) 775-1193 (Direct Fax)

e-mail: ajanssen@telecomcounsel.com

This transmission may be: (1) subject to the Attorney-Client Privilege, (2) an Attorney Work Product, or (3) strictly confidential. This email
message is for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you for your cooperation.
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